OGRRs for the TAC – April 3, 2003  

· OGRR 127 – Changes due to PRR 341 Transmission Facility Status Change Notification:  Updates Protocol references and removes redundant language in Section 2.6.2.  Provides consistency between the Operating Guides and Protocols.

· OGRR 128 – Change Process Regarding Protocol Revisions:  Several sections of the Protocols are quoted verbatim in the Operating Guides.  Currently, when these Protocol excerpts are revised, they require an Operating Guide Revision to keep the Guides current.  This is a labor intensive and time consuming effort.  Months often pass before Protocol Revisions are completed in the Guides.  This OGRR would allow that those Protocols excerpts that are in the Operating Guides, be changed administratively as directed by the ROS.  This will expedite the inclusion of Protocol Revisions in the Operating Guides and is meant for only those Protocol Revisions approved by the TAC that require no changes other than to update the referenced Protocol language in the Operating Guides.

OGRRs can be viewed or downloaded at:  http://www.ercot.com/ProtocolRevisions/OpGuideRevFileSystem.cfm. 
